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Classes entering the Forest School area this week have been very excited by the developments and 
improvements made by Mrs Ralston and Mr Bonar.  Bridges, pathways, climbing nets and vegetable patches 
were amongst the new features and children have loved getting involved and learning new skills.  Thank you 
for taking the area to the next level. 
 
I introduced to the children a competition under the Project Green initiative which you may have seen in the 
local social media recently.  The project invites families and groups to identify recycling projects that they have 
developed and showcase their efforts. As a significant contingent within the station, I am confident that our 
school can contribute positively to this initiative.  Already in the forest school area, large water bottles have 
been recycled into mini-greenhouses and are yielding tremendous results.  Let’s see what else the children can 
achieve through recycling.  
 

FS2 Germany class had a wonderfully industrious time this week 
following on from their study of ‘The Elves and the Shoemaker’.  They 
surprised Mrs Robinson with a very elegant pair of flipflops which they 
had designed, made and presented in a very special shoe box.  She was 
thrilled! 
 
 

  
Casting forward to next week, I know that Y2 are very excited about their geographical visit to the coast.  We 
look forward to hearing all about it. 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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